Village of Chaumont Planning Board Minutes Public Hearing – Marty Mathieu Subdivision Application August 4, 2020 -6:15 PM

The Public Hearing was opened by Chairperson Hartley Bonisteel-Schweitzer at 6:15 PM. Those in attendance were Chairperson Hartley Bonisteel-Schweitzer; Board Members: Bryan Stumpf. Robin Grovesteen and Mark Morina; Village Representative: Pat Reome; Guest: Marty Mathieu.

Chairperson Bonisteel-Schweitzer stated the details of the requested subdivision and deemed the application complete, noting that all requirements and fees had been satisfied. No questions were posed by members of the VPB and no public comment was received. Ms. Bonisteel-Schweitzer made the motion to approve the subdivision, Robin Grovesteen seconded and the vote of the VPB was unanimous.

The Public Hearing was closed at 6:17 PM on the motion and second of Bonisteel-Schweitzer and Mark Morina respectively. The meeting of the VPB was adjourned at 6:18 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Robin Grovesteen